
WHY 
The pipeline will increase the capacity and 
reliability of the District’s wastewater 
collection system. The capacity is needed to 
accommodate the growth and redevelopment 
of Bellevue. The additional reliability is 
needed to reduce the risk of failure of aging 
infrastructure. 

CONTACT 
			Contact	Tatiana	Smith	at	(615)	352-7076	with	

HVUD	for	more	information.	For	concerns	specific	
to	construction,	please	contact	the	Cleary	
Construction,	Inc.	hotline	at	(800)	972-1823. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHAT 
Harpeth Valley needs to install approximately 
three miles of pipeline along the sections of 
the Harpeth River, George E Horn Road and 
Interstate 40. 
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WHEN 
Construction is anticipated to begin late fall 
2019. Construction should last nine to twelve 
months. 

WHAT CAN I 
EXPECT 
Local traffic detours or lane closures, however 
traffic will not be impacted where the pipeline 
crosses Highway 70 or Interstate 40. The 
District and the contractor will minimize local 
traffic impact wherever possible. 


